
Dear Cherry Platts, 

Writing this letter brings a sense of routine and normality to my week and I’m looking 

forward to reading your emails and seeing most of you online. If you’ve not signed 

the Internet Code of Practice yet, please can I encourage you to do so and then I 

can include you in the Zoom sessions. There are two this morning and one on 

Wednesday. 

My week has involved starting to do yoga which is something I’ve always wanted to 

try but never had the time: I think it’s going to be a while until I can do some of the 

positions but practise will hopefully make them easier. What new skills or activities 

have you started? Do let me know or send some photos. 

It’s also VE Day on Friday and I know that Mrs White was working with the children in 

school to create some bunting for the day. Have any of you got something 

planned? 

This week, you should be well on your way with the Science project, finding the 

answers to those key Science questions. Alongside this project, please continue to 

complete: 

 Maths - online work with White Rose Maths looking at decimals and 

percentages 

 Grammar - two PowerPoints focusing on the use of prefixes, which also links 

into your spellings, and one revising modal verbs. 

 English – Writing of a short story or a poem about you as a superhero 

 Work on TT Rockstars to get your times tables up to speed. 

 Daily reading to an adult, including some time with them questioning you 

about the text. 

Please also remember the great resources on Nessy for you to have a look at. 

As always, if you have any questions, then just email them and one of us will aim to 

respond to you within the week. 

Take care and stay safe. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Kretschmer and Mrs Morris  

 

 


